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,1 Nortit- North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation *

g.o. ,o,300
- '$, Atlantic Seabrook, NII O3874

h (603)474-9321, Fax (603)474-2987 -

The Northeast Utilities System +

~ '

Ted C. Feigenbaum

NYN-95 098 Senior Vice president &
Chief Nuclear Officer

,

November 30,1995;-

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission>
,

'

Washington, D.C. 20555
,

Attention: Document Control Desk'

,

References: (a) Facility Operating License No. NPF-86, Docket No. 50-443 *

(b) North Atlantic Letter NYN-95056 dated July 24,1995, " License Amendment ;

Request 95-03: Revision to Technical Specification 3.4.6.2, Reactor Coolant
~

System Operational Leakage Pressure Isolation Valve Table, (TAC No.
M92959)," T. C. Feigenbaum to USNRC

:

(c) North Atlantic Letter NYN-95087 dated October 30,1995, " Response to ;

Request for AdditionalInformation re: License Amendment Request 95-03,"
T. C. Feigenbaum to USNRC

i

Subject: Additional Information: License Amendment Request No. 95-03 (TAC No. M92959) -

Gentlemen:'

,

:

North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation (North Atlantic) submitted License Amendment
Request (LAR) 95-03 to propose a revision to the Seabrook Station Technical Specifications [ Reference :

(b)]. LAR 95-03 proposed that Table 3.4-1, Reactor Coolant System Pressure Isolation Valves, be j

relocated from Technical Specification 3.4.6.2, Reactor Coolant System Operational Leakage, to the ;

Seabrook Station Technical Requirements Manual. Subsequently, North Atlantic clarified the proposed
change to state that the footnote on Page 3/4 4-24 should be relocated to Page 3/4 4-23 and be applicable;

to Surveillance Requirement 4.4.6.2.2d. [ Reference (c)).
.

| The footnote exempts the Residual Heat Removal (RHR) pump suction isolation valves from the 1

requirements of Surveillance Requirement 4.4.6.2.2d In Reference (c), North Atlantic included the RHR |
pump suction isolation valves bypass check valves (bypass check valves) in the footnote. North Atlantic

'

has determined that the inclusion of the bypass check valves in the footnote is not required and requests
,

that they be eliminated from consideration in the LAR. We trust that this information will support the ,

review and issuance of LAR 95-03. There are no new commitments included in this letter. :
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!- Unitb States Nuclear Regulatory Commission November 30,1995
Attention: Document Control Desk Page two

Should you have any questions please contact Mr. James M. Peschel, Regulatory Compliance I

Manager, at (603) 474-9521, extension 3772.

Very tru yours,

J# AW

Ted C. Feigenbau'm

TCF/JMP:sm

cc: Mr. Thomas T. Martin
Regional Administrator ,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Mr. Albert W. De Agazio, Sr. Project Manager i

'

Project Directorate I-4
Division of Reactor Projects
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

,

Washington, DC 20555 |

|
Mr. John B. Macdonald
NRC Senior Resident Inspector
P.O. Box 1149
Seabrook,NH 03874

Mr. George L. Iverson, Director
New llampshire Office of Emergency Management
107 Pleasant Street
Concord,NH 03301
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